

Town Clerk <townclerk@morrisct.gov>

Board of Selectmen cancelled 8/5/25

1 message

Selectmen Morris <selectmen@morrisct.gov>

Tue, Aug 5, 2025 at 3:30 PM

To: Town Clerk <townclerk@morrisct.gov>, Vinnie Aiello <aiellovincent4@gmail.com>, "Denise K. Weik" <denise.weik@yahoo.com>, 1st Selectman <1stselectman@morrisct.gov>

The Board of Selectmen meeting for 8/5/25, 4:30 pm has been cancelled.

Thank you.

PLEASE NOTE MY EMAIL DOMAIN HAS CHANGED TO: selectmen@morrisct.gov

Laurel Gillotti Executive Assistant First Selectman's Office 3 East Street, Morris, CT 06763 Phone: 860-567-7430

Fax: 860-567-7432

